
TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

CHAIRMAN: JOHN GIANNETTI JR. 

VICE CHAIRMAN: CHRISTOPHER P. AIKEN 

SECRETARY: CAROL KELLY 

Friday, February 20, 2015 
 

Mayor and City Council  

City of Annapolis 

160 Duke of Gloucester St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

 

        Re:  Resolution 36-14 Taxi Fares  

          Recommendation: SUPPORT 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council:  

 

On January 28, 2015, the Annapolis Transportation Board met and passed the following 

unanimously:  

 

THE ANNAPOLIS TRANSPORTATION BOARD SUPPORTS ANNAPOLIS CITY COUNCIL 

RESOLUTION 36-14 REGARDING TAXI FARES AND RECOMMENDS ITS PASSAGE.  

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at 410.300.6393.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

John A. Giannetti Jr. 

Chair, Transportation Board 

 

CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 

410-263-7997 

 


